
 
 

Republic of the Philippines 

CITY OF NAGA 
J. Miranda Ave., Concepcion Pequeña, Naga City 4400 

BIDS AND AWARDS COMMITTEE (BAC) 

 
Bid Bulletin: Modifications and Amendments 
 

July 23, 2024 
 

This bid bulletin serves as an agreement between the procuring entity and prospective 

bidders attending, incorporating the following modifications and additional information: 

 

1. CRN 2024-034: Supply and Delivery of Drugs and Medicines (8 Lots) 

 

Item Modifications and Amendments 
Lot 2/Item No. 52 Should be 100ml 

Lot 4/Item No. 91 Removed 

Lot 4/Item No. 93 Removed 

Lot 4/Item No. 115 Should be Vial 

 Please note that, due to the removal of some 
items, the new ABC (Approved Budget for 

Contract) for Lot 4 has been adjusted to PHP 
345,392.00. 

Lot 5/Item No. 134 Removed 

Lot 5/Item No. 137 Should be Ampule 

 Please note that, due to the removal of Item No. 

134 (a dangerous drug), the new ABC 
(Approved Budget for Contract) for Lot 5 has 

been adjusted to PHP 969,730.00. 

Lot 6/Item No. 167 Unit OK, remove INJ from product description 

Lot 8/Item No. 192 Expiry less than 1 year OK with guarantee letter 

 

2. Except for Lot 8/Item No. 192, drugs and medicines should have a shelf life of 18 

months.  For items with a shorter shelf life, a guarantee letter must be provided to 

the procuring unit/end-user, copy furnished the City Procurement Office. The 

supplier must commit in the guarantee letter to replace drugs and medicines which 

remain in stock with three months or less to expire. 

 

3. The submission of a "waiver" by the winning bidder will no longer be accepted. It is 

recommended that interested bidders ensure their ability to deliver the items before 

submitting their bids. 

 

4. Only the items delivered, and their unit and total prices should be indicated on the 

Delivery Receipt or Sales Invoice, along with their Certificate of Product 

Registration (CPR). 

 

Please take note of this additional information. We appreciate your continued interest and 

participation in this bidding process. Should you require further clarification or have any 

questions, please do not hesitate to contact us. 

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

 

THIS IS A DIGITAL SIGNATURE 


